
 

From: Rocío  

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:40 PM 

To: Clerks Public 

Subject: OPPOSE PROJECT # 22 262723 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, 
or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
I oppose this project because when I moved to German Mills I wanted to live in a peaceful neighbourhood near a green 
space. 
The ravine has been our connection to nature for my family and especially my daughters. It has been our refuge during 
pandemic. We don’t want changes. We don’t want strangers. We want the park only for us, residents. 
The park and meadow provide food, shelter, and nesting sites for wildlife. We have had the opportunity to see deers, 
coyotes, muskrats, owls and a variety of birds. 
We have to protect our park and meadow for many reasons, including climate change, air quality, and human health. 
This project means the destruction of the wildlife habitat, noise from tourists, noise of years of construction. 
In conclusion, I oppose this project because it will cause an irreparable damage to my community. 

Rocío Morales 
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